

March 9, 2022

Dear Karamjit Brar,

DIVISION OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, RESEARCH & INNOVATION

Innovation York

## **David Kwok**

Associate Director of Entrepreneurship

5th FLOOR
KANEFF TOWER
4700 KEELE ST.
TORONTO ON
CANADA M3J 1P3
T 416 736 2100
EXT 20595
davekwok@yorku.ca
yspace.yorku.ca

On behalf of the Faculty of the Vice-President, Research & Innovation, I am pleased to inform you that you are the recipient of the **Experience Venture Award Program**.

This award recognizes and encourages students to engage in experiential learning opportunities that make an impact alongside real-world innovators through entrepreneurial thinking placements.

The value of this award is \$325 and the funds will be posted to your student account and automatically refunded via an electronic deposit to your bank account. Please setup your direct deposit banking information at <a href="https://sfs.yorku.ca/refunds/request">https://sfs.yorku.ca/refunds/request</a>. This step is critical to ensure you receive the funds in a timely manner.

You will be able to view the transaction at <a href="http://sfs.yorku.ca/fees/your-student-account/">http://sfs.yorku.ca/fees/your-student-account/</a>. Please note that if you have outstanding course fees, it will initially appear as though the award has been applied towards your tuition until the system updates. If you are unsure if an award installment has been successfully posted and refunded, please check your bank account first for a deposit.

Please keep in mind that should you subsequently withdraw from this academic session, the amount of this award may be reduced and a portion of it recovered.

If you are an OSAP recipient, York University will report this scholarship to the Ministry on your behalf.

Congratulations and best wishes for success on your Experience Venture Placement.

Sincerely,

David Kwok

Associate Director of Entrepreneurship

Office of the Vice-President, Research & Innovation

